
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 19, 2025 
 
Clackamas Middle College Community, 
 
This year, to better connect to our community, we will be hosting an Open House for families 
prior to the school year.  The Clackamas Middle College Open House will be on Tuesday, 
August 26th from 5:30pm-6:30pm at Clackamas Middle College.  We encourage all families 
to attend to: better understand Clackamas Middle College and its programs, better understand 
school expectations/processes/resources to support students, meet the staff and ask any questions 
pertaining to their child’s education. 
 
If you are interested in CMC’s Open House on Tuesday, August 26th, please show up to CMC at 
5:30pm where we will rotate all participants through three stations for a better understanding of 
our wonderful school: 

1. School and Program Overview 
2. Understanding Supports and Resources for Students 
3. Meet the Staff/Teachers to Better Understand School Expectations 

 
We are really excited about this Open House so that we can provide families with information to 
ensure their child’s success at Clackamas Middle College.  Throughout the years, we have 
worked hard to provide the most unique and student-driven education in the state of Oregon. We 
know that this will be another exciting and successful year for CMC because of our students, 
staff, parents and community. 
 
As always, for information pertaining to specifics of school at Clackamas Middle College, look 
for weekly emails, letters, or postings on our website.  Pertinent information will be updated 
daily. 
 
Take care, stay safe, and enjoy the rest of your summer! 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Brian Sien, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Clackamas Middle College 


